
@MountPSWallasey 

mountprimaryschool 

SCHOOL UPDATE 
05.07.2024 

Active Travel Week  
 
The children enjoyed the active travel breakfast last week. 
A huge thank you to Mrs Stones and the Junior Travel 
Ambassadors for organising the event. We were so 
pleased to see many of our families walking, scooting and 
cycling to school.  

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
 
We had a lovely afternoon on Wednesday 
welcoming our new F2 children with a teddy 
bear’s picnic. Lots of children brought their own 
teddies and we had a great time playing and 
getting to know each other. We can’t wait for 
them to join us in September! 
 

Transition  
 
We have had a busy week of transitions this 
week. The Year 6 children have been to visit 
their new secondary schools and all other year 
groups have been to visit their new classes.  
We were also pleased to host our first ‘Meet 
Your Teacher’ event after school. Thank you to 
all of those families who were able to attend . 
We hope you found it useful to meet your 
child’s new teacher and 
visit their classroom. 
We know that the children 
were very excited to be 
able to show their families 
where they will be learning 
next year.  
 

Some sad news 
 
Many of our families who have older 
children will remember Cavan Byrne 
who attended Mount Primary School 
from 2012-2019. We are sorry to 
have to share that Cavan passed 
away at the age of 16 on June 20th. 
Mrs Selby and Miss Byrne attended 
his funeral on Wednesday and were 
able hear about all of the amazing 
things he had achieved since leaving 
us. Cavan was a ray of sunshine, a 
very determined little boy with a 
wicked sense of humour. It was clear 
from the stories from his current 
school that he hadn’t changed and 
still loved to make everyone laugh.  
We will remember him fondly.  



Sports Day  
 
Thank you to Mr Ryan, Mr James and our amazing Year 6 helpers for organising the sports day last week. 
Luckily, the rain held off for most of the events and the children had a great time. We are rearranging Y3/4 
sports day, more details to follow. It was so lovely to see so many of our families braving the windy weather 
to join us.  
Thank you to the volunteers from the PTA for selling refreshments.  

Key Dates 
Further information and dates will be sent out via School Spider 

09.07 Theatre Porto @ The Floral Pavilion (LWa class) 

11.07 Olympic Concert 1.45 

15.07 Piece by Peace Concert (KG Class) 
Year 6 Show 4.30 

22.07 Year 6 Prom 

23.07 School closes for the summer  

House Points 
A huge well done to Harrison this week. They are our 
winning houses with 327  house points. Well done! 

Vale Harrison Elleray Earlston  

296 327 294 295  

Whole school attendance  

F2 95% 

Y1 90% 

Y2 95% 

Y3 95% 

Y4 93% 

Y5 96% 

Y6 96% 

After School Clubs  

Tuesday French 
 

Thursday KS1 football 
KS1 Performing Arts 

Friday KS2 football 


